
From: Mary Pobuda
To: Arthur Koepsell - DNR
Subject: RE: Anschutz State 4-62-2-1721BH2 Rule 318Ae(4) Sundry Notice
Date: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 8:52:30 AM

Yes that is correct. I’ve never done one like this before so let me know if goofed up.
 
From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 8:49 AM
To: Mary Pobuda
Subject: Anschutz State 4-62-2-1721BH2 Rule 318Ae(4) Sundry Notice
 
Mary,
 
I just want to make sure I understand what you would like the COGCC to do with this Sundry.  What
it looks like you are asking is to use sample number 535022 as a substitute sample as allowed
under Rule 318Ae(4).  The sample would then be used as the pre-drilling sample for that pad.  Is
this correct?
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst
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